
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

 

No. 55 

 

asked on 13 February 2014 

 

MR PITT ASKED THE MINISTER FOR ENERGY AND WATER SUPPLY (MR 
MCARDLE)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the transfer of the Ergon CEO from his Townsville-based office to 
Brisbane-  

1) Has the Minister raised this move with the CEO of Ergon or the Ergon Board? 

2) Will the Minister request the CEO to transfer back to Townsville and if not, why 
not? 

 
ANSWER: 
 
1) Yes. 

 
2) Refer to 1) above. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


